April 6, 2015

The Wabash County Board of Commissioners met in regular session in the
Wabash County Courthouse on Monday, April 6, 2015. Chairman Brian K.
Haupert called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. with two commissioners present:
Haupert and Scott E. Givens. The proceedings were recorded by Wabash County
Auditor Linda Conrad. The minutes of the March 30, 2015 meeting were
reviewed. Givens made a motion to approve the minutes as written. Haupert
seconded the motion; it passed by a 2-0 vote.

Phil Adams, County Highway Supervisor was present with nothing to report.

Wabash County Sheriff Bob Land reported that the Wabash County Jail currently
has 76 inmates with 33 inmates housed at the Miami County Jail. There were 10
transports.

Keith Walters, County EMA Director was present with nothing to report.
Steve Downs, County Attorney was present with nothing to report.

Wabash County Auditor Linda Conrad presented:
1. Payroll claims and allowances for period ending 3/28/2015
2. Accounts payable claims and allowance docket for 4/06/2015
3. IDEM notice for approval of air quality permit - Real Alloy Recycling

Elaine Martin, Wabash County Clerk of the Courts requested signatures for the
designation of five vote center locations for the elections on Tuesday, May 5. The
locations are: First United Methodist Church (Wabash), Wellbrooke of Wabash,
Zion Lutheran Church (Wabash), Liberty Township Fire Department, and North
Manchester Public Safety Building. Early voting may be performed in the Clerk’s
office during the two weeks before the election and on Saturday, April 20t and
Saturday, May 1. Two additional satellite locations will also be open on both
Saturday dates.

With no other business to come before the Board of Commissioners the meeting
was adjourned. The commissioners will next meet on Monday, April 13, 2015.

Also present were at the meeting were: Wabash Plain Dealer editor Eric Seaman
and The Paper editor Joe Slacian.



